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Report by 
 Joint Secretary (Teachers’ Side) 

Report of Supply Teacher Review Group (JS/15/52) 

As part of the 2013-15 Pay and Conditions Agreement a working group was 
established to consider issues relating to teacher supply. This group has now 
reported and LNCTs are now being asked to consider local implementation. 
The Joint Secretaries of the SNCT are required to report back to the SNCT on 
the recommendations within the report and they will be contacting each 
Council in the near future seeking assurance the recommendations have been 
considered and information on any actions taken. 

 Action Point 

Management and Teachers’ Side to agree to meet as a matter of urgency to 
consider the report with a view to progressing the recommendations at local 
level with the aim of improving the recruitment and retention of supply 
teachers from the start of session 2015/16.  

  Item 6


